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From: Mike Swire <mswire91@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 10:56 AM
To: Jean Brook <BrookJ@samtrans.com>
Subject: Teenager confronts legislator on proposed highway expansion
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or
click on links from unknown senders.

HI Jean,
 
Can you please forward this short video to the CAC and TA Board?  In it, a teenager confronts a
state legislator who is supporting a proposed highway widening.  She is incredibly brave and
eloquent.  I hope that we will see similar turnout from teenagers in SMC as we consider yet another
widening of 101.
 
Mike Swire
 
Anti-widening teenager Adah Crandall confronts Rep Susan McLain - YouTube

mailto:BrookJ@samtrans.com
mailto:BoardSmcta@samtrans.com
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D8_uZoDDCfwI&data=05%7C01%7CBoardSmcta%40samtrans.com%7Cdd499852649745cad95d08db4cca56d8%7C1a34d2f711e24a45b4cd47ceeb1d21be%7C0%7C0%7C638188204144096767%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=srdt0A21MFR2nNHLYfFobhX%2Ft5J174eUq%2FdOh4CTYmE%3D&reserved=0



